

Caldy Road West Kirby Wirral CH48 2HE

Telephone: 0151 625 6993

Fax: 0151 625 0332

E-mail: Schooloffice@avalon-school.co.uk

Headteacher: Mrs J Callaway BA Hons QTS

5th October 2016

Dear Parents/Carers,



Arrangements for Open Morning Saturday 8th October 2016

Children should arrive at 9.15am and go straight to their classrooms to be registered by staff.

Children in Year 3 and Year 4 should come to school in their PE Kits.

Children in Reception, Year 1, Year 2, Year 5 and Year 6 should come to school in their smart full WINTER uniform.

Children will be dismissed to their parents at approximately 12.05pm at usual collection points.

Thank you, in advance, for your co-operation and support.

Yours sincerely

Mrs J Callaway
Headteacher





